Diana Vakarchuk

Good evening, we are from Ukraine. We would like to thank you that you are supporting our family by providing help for rehabilitation for our child to be able to use his legs. My son was diagnosed with children cerebral palsy and hydrocephalus this last April. Because of complications during pregnancy and lack of oxygen in his head, his legs suffered the most. And we started the process of rehabilitation. We had four courses of rehabilitation in Khmelnitsky and one in Kozyavkin Clinic. And it was possible because of your help. We are very thankful. The workers there are very dedicated, the treatment is very effective. Also thank you for helping us to buy this “walker” so that my son could be learning to walk on his own. Also you helped us in paying for MRI of his brain. Thank you very much. I would like to wish you that God would bless you hundred times more, protect you and your families! And thank you for supporting our Ukrainian families. Thank you! Good-bye!
